Caring Hands International
69 Union Street • Norwich, Connecticut 06360

(860) 887-0545 • caringhandsinternational@gmail.com
Dear Friends,

Thank you in advance for your willingness to consider partnering with Caring Hands International, as we prepare to help in the fight of Ebola effecting West Africa.  Caring Hands International (CHI) was officially established as a non-profit organization on August 15, 2014.  The goal of CHI is to be able to help or reach all individuals with medical, physical, emotional and mental health needs through teaching, screening, preventions, and nursing care.

We are planning to begin operation in Liberia first, because of the increased need in health care in the country as a whole and specifically in Chocolate City in Gardnerville, Monrovia, Liberia, West Africa.  Due to the present crisis with Ebola, CHI has to change plans as of now to help stop the spread of this deadly disease.

Our desire is to help stop or decrease the spread of Ebola through education, prevention, teaching and assessment of the people, etc.  We will have an in-service informative meeting with the tribal leaders or town chiefs to discuss best practices for educating men, women and children who may be at risk.

As a preventive measure from this disease which is mainly contracted by direct contact through body fluids such as blood or body fluids of a sick person, as well as coming in contact with infected wild life.  For example, in Africa, Ebola may spread as a result of handling bush meat (wild animals hunted for food) and contact with infected bats.  The virus also can be spread through contacts with objects (like clothes, bedding, needles, syringes/sharps or medical equipment) that have been contaminated with the virus or with infected animals.

Our plan is to buy rice and oil and distribute it to the remote areas like villages and small towns.  Lack of food is one of the main reasons people are getting exposed to the Ebola virus while searching for food in market places.  If we can help some of them with food, we may be able to prevent someone from the virus or contaminating others in case they are affected.

Our goal is to raise money for five hundred 50-pound bags of rice and a hundred gallons of Palm oil or Argo oil.  The current price for a 50-pound bag of rice is $17.50 United States dollars.

How is the food going to get to the intended population?

CHI in collaboration with the Liberian Fellowship of Christian Nurses is going to be in control of the distribution of the rice and oil to individuals that need it most. Liberia is bordered by three countries that are severely affected and can also be reached by motor vehicle.  CHI is planning to rent a truck that will drop food to villages and small towns until all is distributed.  This is not possible without your help.

Any support you can give to CHI to help make this endeavor to provide for the people in Liberia will be greatly appreciated.

Your donation is tax deductible.  Please make checks payable to Caring Hands International.

Sincerely,

Famatta Shaughnessy

Executive Director
